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10th November 2023 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Year Three: Christmas Assembly 

The Year Three children are busy rehearsing songs and learning lines in preparation for this year’s 

Christmas Assembly. 

Christmas Assembly Outfits 

We require all children to bring in a Christmas-themed outfit/ jumper to wear for their 

performances during the week beginning 4th December. 

Please can you send your child into school with their Christmas-themed clothes in a named 

bag/ on a hanger by Wednesday 29th November. 

On Friday 1st December, we will be having our annual Christmas Decoration Day and children 

are invited to wear Christmas-themed jumpers.  If your child would like to wear their Christmas 

jumper for the Christmas Assembly performances, please send this in by Monday 4th December. 

The CJS PTA will be holding Christmas Jumper sale after school on Thursday 16th and Friday 17th 

November where you can purchase second-hand, good condition Christmas jumpers. 

Christmas Assembly Performances 

There will be two performances for relatives to come and watch on: 

Thursday 7th December at 9:30am, and Friday 8th December at 9:30am 

Initially seats will be restricted to two per child as we have limited space in the hall.  You may 

request seats via our website > Digital School Office > Online Bookings, or follow this link 

Year Three Christmas Assembly Online Booking Form 

Please request your seats by 10:00am on Friday 24th November when the booking form will close. 

Additional seats may become available, however these will be allocated on a first come, first 

served basis according to requests on the online booking form.  The school office will contact 

you after 24th November to let you know if you have been allocated additional seats. 

There is no charge for admission. 

We look forward to seeing you on the 7th or 8th December. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. Chris Dorey 

Head of Year Three 

https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/form/?pid=286&form=441

